
From: Katie Brooks
Sent: 17 March 2024 23:20
To: Sue Lord
Subject: AGM - Coaching Report 

* COACHING REPORT - SPRING TERM 2024

I started in my new role as Head Coach at Wymondham Tennis Club on the 16th January 2024. 

The Junior Coaching Programme has grown significantly since I joined the Club.
There were 16 children attending coaching sessions at the Club in January and there are now 66 
children attending weekly coaching sessions. 

Junior Membership numbers have dramatically increased, with 40 children joining as Junior 
Members of the Club over the last 2 months.

I have planned several events for the Easter Holidays including a girls-only ‘LTA Girl, Set and Match’ 
Fun Easter Morning and a ‘Play Your Way to Wimbledon’ tournament.

I had planned and I had hoped to organise adult group coaching sessions for this term, but the 
weather has been so terrible that I decided to postpone these sessions until the weather had 
improved! সহ঺঻⢏⢐⢑⢒⢓
I am very keen to organise several adult group coaching courses for the Summer Term, including a 
weekly Ladies Morning session and various coaching groups catering for all abilities. 

I would like to say an enormous thank you to all of the Committee Members for their help and 
support over the last couple of months and for making me feel so welcome at the Club.

I look forward to continuing to develop the coaching programme at WTC and I am also looking 
forward to meeting more of the members over the forthcoming weeks, when hopefully the sun will 
be shining! 

Katie
Head Coach at WTC 

Sent from my iPad


